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Important News & Notes: 

Next week’s calendar: 
Monday, May 16, 2022:   
 8th Grade Final Exams - 8:00

-11:00 a.m., Cafeteria    
 

Tuesday, May 17, 2022:   
 8th Grade Final Exams - 8:00

-11:00 a.m., Cafeteria   

 Advancement Committee 
meeting, 6:30 p.m., Room 
110   

 

Wednesday, May 18, 2022:   
 8th Grade Final Exams - 8:00

-11:00 a.m., Cafeteria   

 HALF-DAY, Dismissal 
12:15 p.m.   

 Athletic Council, 6 p.m., 
Room 110   

 

Thursday, May 19, 2022:   
 Poppy release day at Poplar 

Island - Rescheduled date, 8 
a.m. - 3 p.m.    

 8th Grade Graduation Photo 
taken - 8:30 a.m.   

 8th Grade to Medieval 
Times, 10:00 a.m.   

 Spring Band & Chorus Con-
cert, 7:00 p.m., Auditorium   

 

Friday, May 20, 2022:   
 In-school Band & Chorus 

Concert, 9:15 a.m., Auditori-
um   

 8th Grade Benefit Concert, 
“Pause 4 Paws,” 4-7 p.m., 
Faculty Lot  Out-of-uniform 
day, $2 per student mini-
mum, to benefit AACSPCA 

COVID Update:  Yesterday, all families should have received a school-wide commu-
nication regarding the cases in our school.  The Department of Catholic Schools is 
working closely with us and is aware of the number of cases and in which classes they 
are occurring.  Any decision regarding the flipping of a class or the whole school to a 
virtual status will come from the DoCS; that is not a local school decision.  Currently, 
we have 24 positive cases among students and staff. While we encourage masking as a 
deterrent to the spread, as has been the case, masking is at the discretion of parents.  If 
students are absent during this time, parents, please contact your child’s teacher, and 
review either the homework website or the Google Classroom for missed assignments. 
 

8th Grade Benefit Concert - RESCHEDULED Date - Friday, May 20th:   
Next Friday, May 20th, MSCS will present the 8th Grade Benefit concert, 
"Pause 4 Paws".  Weather permitting, it will be held in the faculty parking lot 
from 4-7 p.m.  Attendees are encouraged to bring lawn chairs to watch the con-
cert.  We will have guest bands as well as many 8th graders performing.  There will be 
face-painting and dog toy-making booths for the children.  The SPCA will be present to 
talk about what they do for our community.  Donations will be accepted and all pro-
ceeds will go to the Anne Arundel County SPCA. 
 

In addition to the concert held in the evening, students may come to school out of uni-
form on Friday, May 20th, with a minimum donation of just $2 per person to benefit the 
AACSPCA.  *Please note: All donations received thus far for the out-of-uniform por-
tion of the benefit have been recorded; therefore, all families who have already contrib-
uted may enjoy the out-of-uniform day next Friday.  For those families who have not 
yet turned in a donation for the out-of-uniform day, there is still time before the event 
takes place next Friday.  We thank you for your support. 
 

Uniform Exchange:  The Uniform Exchange committee is 
gearing up for the 2022-2023 school year!  We will begin 
accepting used uniform donations on May 26th, and we will 
continue to collect items through the end of the school 
year.  Since the exchange is administered through the honor 
system, simply keep track of your donations and mention your total items donated when 
shopping at the exchange.  Please note: We will only accept FlynnO’Hara used items 
such as khaki pants/slacks, skorts, etc.  No old Roadrunner logos or Dennis uniform 
items will be accepted.  We would like to have all possible donations ahead of the first 
sale in June, as we desperately need to replenish our stock. 
 

Our first used uniform sale for the 2022-2023 school year will be held on Wednes-
day, June 8th, from 3-6 p.m., in the MPR (multi-purpose room).  Anyone who has 
already donated items will just need to let the committee know your total number of 
donated items when you check out with your “new” uniform purchases.  As mentioned, 
since the exchange is based on the honor system, there is no need to get a receipt when 
dropping off donations.  If you have any further questions about the Used Uniform Ex-
change, please reach out to Chairperson Debbie Van Bergen at  
deborah.vanbergen@gmail.com.   
 

Super Slades 
Week of 5/16/22-5/20/22 

 

Lavinia Engler – Hard Work 
Ava Scriba – Hard Work 
Ethan Copely – Respect 
Lyla Waudby – Concern for Others 
Abigail DelValle – Responsibility 
 

Not pictured: 
Noa Butters – Self-control 
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Advancement Announcements: 

Remaining Flower Dedication Schedule to Mary, Our Queen:  
Friday, May 20th- Grades 1 and 6 

Friday, May 27th- Grades 2 and 7 
 

Grade Level Reminders: 

8th Grade Release of Records form: Last week, all 8th grade parents were sent the “8th 
Grade Graduation Packet,” which contains important information about graduation.  In-
cluded in the packet is the Archdiocese of Baltimore Release of Records form.  Please 
complete the form and return it to Mrs. Joanna Buchanan, School Registrar, at your earli-
est convenience.  You can simply scan the completed form and email it to Mrs. Buchanan 
at  j.buchanan@msladeschool.com, or you can send a printed copy in with your 8th grade 
student to Mrs. Buchanan’s attention.  

Grades 4-8 - Logo Design Contest:  The Department of Catholic Schools is seeking logo 
design submissions for the 2022-2023 School Year theme – One Body in Christ. The con-
test is open to students in grades 4 through 11, currently attending an archdiocesan Catho-
lic school. The winning design will be used as the official logo for the 2022-23 School 
Year theme and will be used for marketing and promotion purposes. The logo can be digi-
tal or hand drawn, and should illustrate/reflect the theme. All entries must be submitted to 
Alex Herzberg (alex.herzberg@archbalt.org) by Monday, June 6th. The winner of the 
logo design contest will receive a $50 Amazon e-gift card.  (See attached flyer) 

Advancement Committee Meeting will be held at 6 pm on May 17, 2022 in-person. 
Ambassador Families Needed!  Would you like to help build community at Monsignor 
Slade and among our families?  Please email Mrs. Hilmer (c.hilmer@msladeschool.com) 
to help with an effort to connect new families who will join Slade in the 2021-2022 
school year with a current family.  Ambassador families would be asked to connect with 
new families at least once per trimester and serve as a source of information and assis-
tance as parents and their students become familiar with Monsignor Slade Catholic 
School.  
 
Complete a Niche survey; win a scholarship!  Niche.com is offering a School Survey 
Sweepstakes.  Take a short survey on Monsignor Slade Catholic School and be entered to 
win $1000.00!  This opportunity is open to students, parents, and recent alumni.  Dead-
line: May 30, 2022    https://www.niche.com/k12/school-survey-sweepstakes/ 
 
There is still time and an EASY, new way to support our 2022 
Annual Fund!  Scan the QR code at right for a link to install our 
school’s peer-to-peer payment app, MySchoolWallet (like Zelle or 
Venmo for schools).  This will work for iPhone or Android us-
ers.  Create your account and choose Monsignor Slade as your 
school.  Then choose the Annual Fund as the area to which you are 
making a payment.  Our Slade community is AMAZING!  There’s 
still time to support the 2022 Annual Fund; make a gift through 
June 30, 2022. 
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Sports Section: 

HASA Happenings: 

Advancement Announcements (continued): 

Summer Fun Community-Building Team! Do you like to plan fun activities for your 
children and their friends? Would you like to assist in planning a few fun activities like a 
geo-caching scavenger hunt, Cycle for Slade bike ride, or mini-golf tournament to build 
our Monsignor Slade community and welcome families over the summer? You would? 
Call or email Mrs. Hilmer: c.hilmer@msladeschool.com or 410-766-7130, ext. 108.  
 
Alumni Updates: Do you know a Slade graduate who is entering college, graduating 
from college, or experiencing an exciting life event? Please encourage them to share an 
update at www.msladeschool.com/alumni.  

The Home and School Association is so very appreciative of you, our families, for your 
generous support throughout the school year.  We could not have had such a successful 
year without you!  We are now beginning to plan events for the 2022-2023 school year 
and we need your help!  Please complete the following survey to offer your ideas and 
suggestions to aid in our planning: https://forms.gle/9xG87k63K2LzcW7c8  
Thank you in advance for your participation! 

We are in the process of updating our registration website so registration for 
fall soccer will be coming soon.  We will have a program so please wait for 
more information on registration coming by the end of June.  
 

  

Commissioners Needed!! 
Please consider joining the Athletic Council in the needed positions so we can continue 
to offer the sports programs to our children. 
  

• Lacrosse Commissioner  
• Clinic/ Intramural Basketball Commissioner 
• Athletic Council President  
• Field Hockey Commissioner  
  

Check out our sports apparel website: 
https://rebelsportsgroup.com/slade_athletics/shop/home 

https://forms.gle/9xG87k63K2LzcW7c8
https://rebelsportsgroup.com/slade_athletics/shop/home


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Terrapin Times: 

 

                                                   

Mission Statement 
Rooted in Catholic faith and committed to academic excellence,                                     

Monsignor Slade Catholic School is dedicated to forming the whole child                    
to know, love, and be a disciple of Christ.  
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Although we were geared up to release Poppy on 
Wednesday, May 11, the weather did not cooperate 
with us.  Predicted high winds forced the team at Poplar 
Island to cancel the release.  Fortunately, it has been 
rescheduled for next Thursday, May 19, 2022.  At least 
we are blessed to have Poppy for an additional week! 

National Police Week in Maryland  
Governor Larry Hogan proclaimed May 11-17 as National Police Week in Maryland to 
recognize the critical work that police officers do to keep our communities safe and hon-
or the memory of those who have lost their lives in the line of duty. 
 

“Serving in law enforcement is one of the most dangerous jobs in our nation and we are 
thankful for all those who put their lives in harm’s way every day to protect us,” said 
Governor Hogan. “We will continue to honor the memories of those who have fallen in 
the line of duty and will continue to champion police officers every single day with rec-
ord funding and support.” 

O Almighty God, whose great power and eternal wisdom             
embraces the universe, 

Watch over all the members of our law enforcement                    
community, and all members everywhere. 

Protect them from harm in the performance of their duty. 
Help them, we pray, keep our streets and homes safe,                     

day and night. 
We commend them to your loving care, because their                        

duty is dangerous. 
Grant them strength and courage in their daily assignments. 

 
Holy Father, protect these brave men and women. 

Grant them your almighty protection, unite them safely with their 
families after duty has ended. 

 
In Jesus name we pray. 

Amen.  

http://goccp.maryland.gov/wp-content/uploads/National-Police-Week-2022-Proclamation.pdf


Email Submissions To: 
Alex Herzberg
Subject Line: LOGO DESIGN CONTEST
alex.herzberg@archbalt.org

One Body in Christ
“Behold, how good and how
pleasant it is for brethren to dwell
together in unity.”       
(Psalm 133:1) 

LOGO
2022

-23 School YEar Theme

Students in grades 4 through 11, currently attending an
archdiocesan Catholic school are invited to participate.
The winning design will be used as the official logo for the
2022-2023 School Year theme. The logo can be digital or
hand-drawn and should illustrate/reflect the theme - One
Body in Christ.  The winner of the logo design contest will
receive a $50 Amazon e-gift card.




DESIGN CONTEST

Submission Deadline:
June 6, 2022

mailto:alex.herzberg@archbalt.org


BALTIMORE BLAST 

  SUMMER CAMP REGISTRATION 

MONSIGNOR SLADE SCHOOL  |  JULY 18 – JULY 22 |  9AM-NOON  | COST: $140 
 

Camper Name: _____________________________ Age: _______ Shirt Size: _______________ 

Address: _____________________________________________________ Zip: _____________ 

Parent/Guardian Email: __________________________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Phone:  CELL: _______________________ WORK: ______________________ 

 

I                                                     do hereby for myself, my heirs, and assigns, waive and release any and all 

                                 (Parent Name)  claims to damage against the Baltimore Blast and any camp locations and its assigns or 

authorized representatives conducting camp as a result of any or all injuries incurred by                              ___        ___     

traveling to or from, or while participating in the camp.                                                                     (Camper Name) 

 

PAYMENT INFORMATION: 
 

Amount Paid: $     

Check (made payable to Baltimore Blast) 

Credit Card (Circle):  Visa/Mastercard        American Express Discover  

Card Number:        ______   Exp. Date:_____________    CVV: _______                                             

Signature: __________________________ 

Payment Plan:    Yes__  No__ 

 

Please send this form and nonrefundable full payment to: Baltimore Blast Summer Soccer Camps, 7006 Golden Ring Road, 
Baltimore, MD 21237 or fax the order form to 410-732-1737 
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